
Learning about RFPs
Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce is partnering with
the  Federal  Technology  Center  to  host  a  workshop  titled
Responding to Requests for Proposals on March 10 from 9am-
noon.

This is for owners or managers of a small business who would
like to expand their sales or services to the government and
need ideas.

This event is free and open to the public. It will be at the
chamber office, 169 Highway 50, Stateline.

Pre-registration is required — go online or call 866.382.7822.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/03/learning-about-rfps/
http://www.theftc.org/

